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Dorothy A. Powers, ,MMC,CMMC 
Town Clerk 

Justice of the Peace 

Notary Public 
 

October 19, 2020 
 
  
 
The Town Clerk will be performing testing on voting equipment in preparation for the 
upcoming State Election to be held on Tuesday, November 3, 2020. 
 
The testing will take place in the lobby at Westwood Town Hall, 580 High Street, on 
Friday, October 25 beginning at 8:00AM. 
 
  
As Town offices remain closed to the public, we respectively ask that observers register by emailing 

townclerk@townhall.westwood.ma.us  in advance.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Dorothy A. Powers, MMC, CMMC 
Westwood Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Town Hall 580 High Street, Westwood, MA 02090 Telephone:  781-326-3964 Facsimile: 781-948-4573 

dpowers@townhall.westwood.ma.us 

mailto:townclerk@townhall.westwood.ma.us
dpowers
Received


